
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  
Renewing your Lights of Hope partnership for 2024 will maximize your brand exposure and 

ensure that your corporate star is displayed for the entire duration of the campaign (Nov 

2024—Jan 2025). Please join us again this year and help make a difference for the over 

600,000 patients, long-term care residents, and families that we serve at Providence Health 

Care. 

 

Early renewal benefits include: 

Choice of your preferred section on the lighting display (for Bronze level and above)                       

Early access to corporate volunteer dates (for Bronze level and above) 

Opportunity for an employee engagement session (for Silver level and above) 

Special early recognition on St. Paul’s Foundation’s social media 

Digital Supporter badge to celebrate your involvement 

 

 

 

 

Click the above button to let us know you would like to return as a corporate supporter.  

A Lights of Hope invoice will be sent upon renewal. 

 

 

For more information please contact: Loretta Lawrence, Director, Corporate Partnerships 

Email:  llawrence3@providencehealth.bc.ca | Website: lightsofhope.com  

Thank you for your partnership as a 

Lights of Hope corporate supporter. 

We are pleased to offer you the 

opportunity to receive exclusive 

benefits when you renew your support 

by Friday, June 28th. 

 

Renew your support 

https://helpstpauls.com/lights-of-hope/
https://helpstpauls.com/lights-of-hope-corporate-renewal/


Supporter Recognition 

 
  

PLATINUM 

$50,000 

 

GOLD 

$25,000 

 

SILVER 

$10,000 

 

BRONZE 

$5,000 

 

PARTNER 

$2,500 

 
Lights of Hope star on display 

 

15ft 

star 

 

6ft        

star 

 

          4ft   

             star 

 

        3ft  

        star 

 

Shared star    

in archway 

 
Brand recognition on Lighting Celebration communications and 

custom social media   

 
 

 

 

Invitation to Lighting reception 

 

   

 

Brand recognition at Lighting reception supporter scroll 

 

   

 

Recognition on the Foundation donor wall 

Inside St. Paul’s Hospital 

 

   

 

Commemorative plaque & presentation opportunity 
 

 

Corporate volunteer opportunities 

 

    

 

Recognition in thank-you newspaper advertisements in 

early 2025 

 
 

    

 

Organization name displayed on Lights of Hope star 
 

Logo 

 

Logo 

 

Logo 

 

Logo 

 

Text 

 
Invitation to outdoor Lighting Celebration community event 

 

  

   

 

Recognition on the Foundation’s website 

 

     

Your Lights of Hope recognition wording, if applicable, will be used across the Foundation’s recognition vehicles, such as the donor wall, 

commemorative plaque, newspaper ad, website, and social media unless you have indicated otherwise. (In accordance with the Foundation’s 

recognition policy).  

 

   Give hope. For today and tomorrow. 
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